Mendham Recreation Committee Minutes: Dec 14, 2016

In attendance: Kevin Lanahan, Chris Glassner & Bruce DiBisceglie (at Black Horse Pub)
1. Communications
a. Nov ‘16 Mendham Borough Recreation Committee (MBRC) meeting minutes reviewed.  
i. Minutes and agendas posted to Mendham Borough website.
b. Communications:

i. Bruce updated Mayor Henry with staffing status.

c. Meetings: 
i. Bruce went to Nov 21 Borough Council meeting. 

1. Dave Sharkey reported that Holly Trail will be held on December 3, 2016 with events scheduled throughout the day.
2. Holly Trail: 

a. The Tree Lighting and Caroling at the Gazebo was very successful. Very large turnout. DPW had PA ready to go. Bruce and his wife Kathy supplied donut and hot cocoa.
3. 2017 Field Allotment:

a. Bruce sent a second reminder on December 10th and most of requestors from 2016 have supplied 2017 field needs. 
4. Prior  Business: 

a. Bruce & Penny purchased and received the back-up projector bulb.
5. New Business:   
a. Christine and Kevin recommended the possibility of a Snowman-Making Contest at Borough Park should schools be closed in 2017 due to snow. Logistics will be looked into and revisited at the next MBRC meeting.

b. Bruce suggested a House Holiday Lighting Decoration Contest for next winter. Logistics will be looked into and revisited at the next MBRC meeting.

Next Meeting: 7:30pm, Wednesday, January 11th, 2017 at the Phoenix House
